
We will be holding two public exhibitions on our 
proposals. These will be held on:

FRIDAY 25th JANUARY 2019
from 1.30pm until 5.30pm at

MAPLE CROSS & WEST HYDE COMMUNITY CENTRE
Longcroft Road, Maple Cross, WD3 9TE

---

SATURDAY 26th JANUARY 2019
from 11am until 6pm at

CHALFONT ST PETER COMMUNITY CENTRE
Gravel Hill, Chalfont St Peter, SL9 9QX

We also have a website which provides further 
information. You can also send us your views via the 
on-line form on our website:

www.m25westmsa.co.uk

Extra are proposing a new 
Motorway Service Area on the 
M25 between Junction 16 (M40 
Interchange) and Junction 17 
(Maple Cross Interchange).

We will read and consider all the responses and 
use them to help shape the proposals. A planning 
application will then be submitted to Chiltern 
District Council in the second quarter of 2019.

We hope that you will offer your thoughts anytime up to Monday 18th February 2019.

M25 WEST
MOTORWAY SERVICE AREA

INVITATION TO PUBLIC EXHIBITION

HOW CAN I MAKE MY VIEWS KNOWN?

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?


